TOWN OF BELVIDERE ANNUAL BRUSH PICK-UP

Residents of the Town of Belvidere may put brush out between
the dates of April 1% 2024 to April 7", 2024. Brush pick-up will
begin on April 8", 2024. Collection will be for brush only. No
stumps, grass, leaves, etc. Please keep brush to no longer than
six feet in length and six inches in diameter and stack piles
neatly to help expedite the pick-up. If you have leaves, you can
bag them and call the DPW for removal of bags at curbside.
Please use biodegradable bags for the leaves. Brush pick-up is
for storm damage and branches that have fallen. You are
responsible for removal of trees/bushes that you have taken
down or trimmed. If any residents have questions, please call
the DPW at (908) 475 — 8232 or email questions to
jstout@belvidere-nj.org.

We look forward to the continued service to the residents of
Belvidere.



